
September 20, 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

 The 8
th

 graders will be traveling to the Miami Valley Career and Technology Center. We 

will be using the Career Exploratory Lab, touring the buildings and eating lunch. Please carefully 

read all of the information, sign the permission slip, and return to school as soon as possible.  

 

 

 We will leave the middle school about 8:30 and will return in time to go home at the 

regular time. Students will either need to pack their lunch or bring $2.90 CASH with them for 

lunch. Please read over the proper attire and all students are subject to school rules.  

 

 Students with  Last Names A- Jackson, C. will attend Tuesday, October 3, 2017 

Students with  Last Names Jackson, C. - Z will attend Thursday, October 5, 2017.  

 

 

 Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. 746-3227 ext. 320 or 

Julia.jackson@carlisleindians.org. 

 

 

 

 

 

I give my student ___________________________________________permission to  

 
                                  (Student name) 

attend the fieldtrip to MVCTC in October. 

 

 

My student will attend Tuesday, October 3, 2017 or Thursday, October 5, 2017.  

 

 

Parent Signature:___________________________________________________ 
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